
 
TO:   ​  Dr. Jon Graff, Superintendent 
​ ​  School Board 
 

FROM:​  Tami Skinner, Community &  Family     
               Education Director 
 
SUBJECT:   Donation 
 

DATE:    July 10, 2025 

 _________________________________________________________________________ 
  

Since Fall 2022, Saint Peter Community & Family Education has partnered with the Govenaires 
Performing Arts Association to enhance our music education programs. Thanks to their generous 
support, the Govenaires supply experienced instructors and recently made another $750 donation to 
reduce participant fees for Percussion Music Lessons. 

We sincerely appreciate the Govenaires' commitment to inspiring our community through music. I 
recommend that this generous donation be accepted. 

 

 

 
 


